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Rapidly rising inflation is largely due to government over-spending, and that chiefly by 

diluting our currency with printed, borrowed money. It's estimated that inflation is 

eroding the value of every Oregonian's dollar by 7%. The Kicker should be returned 

in full to every taxpaying Oregonian because of the dramatic and hurtful impact of 

inflation. 

Moreover, solutions to drought impacted areas is best addressed by a bottom-up, 

locally-recommended guide, and not a top-down state study of so-called experts. 

There is plenty of resources in the Agriculture department to address this. In addition, 

this year has been a banner snow-pack, so it's likely that drought pressure is 

mitigating. 

Please vote "NO!" to steal the Kicker for this. Return the taxes to Oregonians. 


